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Friday, 3rd February 2017 
   
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
The Phoenix children did the school proud this week; they were very well behaved during their visit to 
the Van Hage garden centre. It was a joy to see their enthusiastic, smiling faces as they returned to 
school.  
 
I am also very grateful to the many parents who attended the home learning forum on Wednesday – 
also to those who took the time to email their thoughts. Please find attached a summary of the 
discussion from the evening.  
 
We have had another successful week for behaviour in school, with more children having Proudly 
Purple weeks. Well done to all children who have worked really hard on their behaviour and have 
made big improvements. 
 
Chenies Going Forward Meeting: 6.00pm Wednesday 8th February. I am looking forward to 
meeting many of you next week as I present our action plan for 2017. 
 
Letters sent this week: 

Class Title Details 

All 
Chenies Going Forward Invitation  

8 February at 6pm 

RSVP  

Sprites   

Phoenix   

Pegasus   

Griffin   

 
 
Attendance: 

Well done to Pegasus for achieving the best attendance this week! Target = 96%  

Sprites: 95.3% Phoenix: 95.7% Pegasus: 96.8% Griffin: 93.1% 
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Behaviour: 

Well done to Phoenix & Griffin for being Proudly Purple chart toppers this 
week! 

Target = 100%  

Sprites: 86% Phoenix: 93% Pegasus: 91% Griffin: 93% School: 90% 

Previous results: 

Sprites: 100% Phoenix: 75% Pegasus: 77% Griffin: 90% School: 83% 

Sprites: 100% Phoenix: 68% Pegasus: 68% Griffin: 69% School: 70% 

 
This week’s stars: 

 
Sprites:      

Luca Walton-Davies Star of the Week   

Anna Powell Maths Star   

Amelia Van Loosen English Star   

Phoenix Y1:  Phoenix Y2:  

Adrian Loghin Star of the Week Arthur Ray Star of the Week 

Dexter Jemmett Maths Star Yasmine Cole Maths Star 

Laycie Henderson English Star Rhys Griffiths English Star 

Pegasus Y3:  Pegasus Y4:  

Rosie Pluck Star of the Week Dawid Biziuk Star of the Week 

Chloe Hutton Maths Star Jonathan Parsey Maths Star 

Harley Harris English Star Sophie Nunn English Star 

Griffin Y5:  Griffin Y6:  

Anastasia Machula Star of the Week Kirsty Simpson Star of the Week 

Lucus Griffiths Maths Star Annabel Leinster Maths Star 

Lula Szulc English Star Harry Chatto English Star 

 
Super star achiever:  
Elena Adams and Jamie Fuchs were Mrs Wright’s office assistants on Tuesday morning for their chosen 
super star achiever treat. They were very enthusiastic helpers checking lunch registers and phoning 
them through (in unison) to St Joseph’s School kitchen. They sorted and checked consent slips ready for 
their class trip on Thursday, updated an Excel spreadsheet and printed off reminder letters for missing 
forms.  Well done Elena and Jamie! 
 
Phoenix Visit to Van Hage Garden Centre 
 

   
 
Phoenix enjoyed their trip to Van Hage garden centre on Thursday.  The rain held off for us and we were 
able to find out about the many plants, trees and shrubs, deciduous and evergreen trees, flowering 
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plants and plants that come from seeds and bulbs. We also found out about plants we grow for food. and 
were lucky enough to get to do some planting in the greenhouse too.  Many thanks to the staff at Van 
Hage and the parents who accompanied us. 
 
PTA: 
Due to personal reasons Amanda Thornberry has decided stepped down from her role as Co-Chair of 
the PTA.  Thank you so much for all your time, hard work, enthusiasm and creative ideas to help raise 
funds for the school.  
 
Dates for next week: 
 
Friday, 10th February 2017 – school closes at 3.15 for half term.  
 
 
 

Check out our website for additional photos of the things we have been up to. 
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